
	
  

	
  

	
  

 

Welcome Back Mrs. Card 

Miss Meeuswe’s last day will be Friday May 4th 
We will be having a class party on Friday to 
celebrate her last day.  Mrs. Card will be 
returning from maternity leave on Monday May 
7th and is excited to get to know the class.   

What We Will Be Learning 

Math 2D & 3D Shapes 

We will be working on recognizing, sorting, and 
comparing 2D & 3D shapes.  In class we plan to 
compose pictures and build structures using 2D 
and 3D shapes.  You can help your child by 
looking for them in your house or in the 
community.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Math Language  

*We will be using the words always, sometimes 
and never and likely and unlikely to discuss the 
probability of familiar events 

Health 

We will continue to be talking about healthy 
eating and recognizing foods from all the food 
groups.  

 Community Walks 

This month we will be taking a walk every Friday 
afternoon to learn more about our community.  
We will be role playing, talking, and writing about 
our community walks.   

Literacy 

We will continue to work on recognizing all the 
letters, sounds, and words for each 
letter/sound.  

We will continue to match words that rhyme, and 
start or end with the same sound.  

Senior Kindergartens will continue to work on 
writing simple sentences using capitals, spaces 
between words, and periods correctly.   

Junior Kindergartens will continue to work on 
sounding out simple words.   

If you have any questions or concerns please do 
not hesitate to write a note in your child’s 
agenda or speak with myself before or after 
school.  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Stewart  

May News 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


